
Merry Christmas!


Tuktoyaktuk can be especially beautiful at Christmas. The sun is not 
expected to rise again until mid-January but the Northern Lights are out 
when the sky is clear and the snow is reflecting the colorful lights and 
decorations. 


As I write this letter we are getting ready for our midnight service 
tonight. It is usually one of our better attended services. We will sing, 
watch a special Christmas presentation, and have a candle light 
message. Please pray for us as we present Jesus Christ, the Light of 
the World.


We wanted to take time to thank everyone for all of the Christmas 
letters, cards, emails and gifts that we have received over the last 
couple of weeks. We are grateful for you all and how the Lord has used 
each of you to be an encouragement to us. 


Please continue to pray for us over the next couple weeks. We plan 
to start traveling south, January 7th for furlough. Pray for weather to 
cooperate as we travel, for our health, patience, and for our safety on 
the road. Also keep Tuktoyaktuk Baptist Church in prayer during our 
absence.


With limited internet access and cell phone signal as we are travel, it 
may take us a bit longer than usual to respond to messages on the 
road. We will be away from home until October so please contact us for 
our mailing address if you would like to send us any mail over the next 
few months. 


Thank you again for your prayers and support. We are praying for you 
all this Christmas! 


Roy, Justine, Mila, Lincoln, and Kaia Stelzig



